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Mr. Camp - 

My apologies, as upon review I realized that I did not include Mr. Nascarella's contact 
information at DPH.  His telephone number is 617-624-5757.

Sincerely,
Rebecca Buswell
Audits Section Chief
MassDEP, Bureau of Waste Site Clean-up, Central Regional Office
508-767-2772

From: Buswell, Rebecca (DEP)
Sent: Wednesday, May 6, 2020 3:45 PM
To: James Camp
Subject: Re: Drinking water for farm animals around PFAS

Hello Mr. Camp -

Thank you for your email and voice mail messages.  

I would like to direct you to the PFAS area of the MassDEP website to help you obtain some 
additional PFAS information, if not the answers to your very specific questions.  Use this link 
for the MassDEP website PFAS area:  https://www.mass.gov/info-details/per-and-
polyfluoroalkyl-substances-pfas

With regards to your concerns for the health of your  cows and their potential ingestion of 
PFAS impacted groundwater and the possibility of humans consuming the beef, please 
address them  to Marc Nascarella, Director of Environmental Toxicology at the 
Massachusetts Department of Public Health.  

Your other concerns about sampling and responsibility should be addressed with the  Town 
of Princeton and their LSP, Jeff Arps of Tighe & Bond.  Jeff may be reached at 413-221-6201.

I will try to give you call back later today or tomorrow.

Re: Drinking water for farm animals around PFAS
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James Camp <jamestcamp@gmail.com>;
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